

#### THE HOKKAIDO ENGLISH CHALLENGE

### NEWSLETTER

Need something to do during the transition into the new fiscal year? We've got just the thing.

March 2022

### Test Updates

Now that registration is complete and tests have been sent, practices should be in full swing! Make sure testing space is available and recording equipment is working properly so that you are fully prepared for test day. And remember, test recordings are due by

March 31st!

Thank you all participants, and good luck!

# HEC NEEDS TEST MODSES

Help determine this year's HEC winners by becoming a Test Judge! Judges are responsible for viewing and scoring test submissions, and are needed to start by **April 1st**. Anyone interested in volunteering can register here:

https://forms.gle/oSCUvSPeSW DPmiVU8

Feel free to email HEC Test
Coordinator Kylie Winger at
test.hec@hajet.org with any
questions!

## CALLING ALL ARTISTS [ ]

The annual HEC Art Auction Fundraiser will soon be upon us, and HEC is looking for donated pieces of artwork to auction, as well as artists to commission works! Any type of art is welcome, from paintings and photos to handmade crafts and jewelry! Artists who are interested in donating their works, time, or both, can apply here: <a href="https://bit.ly/HEC-ArtistsReg-2022">https://bit.ly/HEC-ArtistsReg-2022</a>. Bidding starts in April, so be sure to apply by March 31st! We look forward to seeing everyone's amazing art!

Find us at:
HEC.HAJET.ORG



